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June 25, 1969

Mr. R. L. Comer
Post Office Box 56
Fort Morgan, Colorade 80701

Dear Dick:

Re: #2-A Blomenkamp
C SE SW 17-3S-56W

We had a phone call yesterday from Carl Houy's of-
fice informing us that you have finished re-plugging
and/or stopped the flow of water from the #2 Blomen-
kamp well. We plan to go out there in a day or two
to inspect the location.

We are enclosing some OGCC Forms 4, and askthat
you describe the work that you performed on this
well so that we may have a record for the well file
and for our information.

If you have any questions in this regard, please ad-
vise, :

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

James A, McKee
Associate Petroleum Engineer

JAM:sp
Enclosure




